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Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Lindsey Ozbolt

Sent: Friday, February 28, 2014 12:03 PM

To: John Cornell (Johnc@larsonfruit.com)

Subject: RE: re Burbank-larson CU13-00007

Attachments: CU-13-00007 Larson Fruit HE Recommendation.pdf

Sorry, forgot to attach the document. 

 

Lindsey Ozbolt 

Planner II 

 

Kittitas County Community Development Services 

411 North Ruby St., Suite 2 

Ellensburg, WA 98926 

Phone: 509-962-7637 

Email: lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us 

 

From: Lindsey Ozbolt  

Sent: Friday, February 28, 2014 12:02 PM 
To: 'John Cornell' 

Subject: RE: re Burbank-larson CU13-00007 

 

Hello John, 

 

We have received the Hearing Examiner recommendation and it is attached to this email.  The recommendation is also 

now available on the County website. The next step is to hold the closed record hearing before the Board of County 

Commissioners.  No new testimony will be received for this hearing.  The next available date for that hearing is 10am on 

March 18
th

.  I will be working on scheduling it and confirm the date with you once it is set. 

 

Please let me know if you have any other questions. 

 

Regards. 

 

Lindsey Ozbolt 

Planner II 

 

Kittitas County Community Development Services 

411 North Ruby St., Suite 2 

Ellensburg, WA 98926 

Phone: 509-962-7637 

Email: lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us 

 

From: John Cornell [mailto:jcornell@SageFruit.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2014 10:15 AM 
To: Lindsey Ozbolt 

Subject: re Burbank-larson CU13-00007 

 

Hi, Lindsey. Been watching our app folder-don’t see the HE recommendations yet. Any idea how far out we are on the 

commissioner agenda? I got farmers chomping at the bit down here and pawing the ground! Hehe. Cordially, JohnC 


